
June Outing, 2012   Review by Mr. S.: 
 
 
The troop went to Barnegat NJ this past weekend for our June outing. We 
stayed at Joseph A. Citta Scout camp, and spent Saturday at the Long 
Beach Island Fishing Club. (Thanks to Mr. H.) The troop arrived Friday 
night and set up camp, our campsite name was Mohawk. The site was nice, 
it had a pavilion with picnic tables and lights. The site was located near the 
lake and very clean. On Saturday morning we went to the fishing club, 
which is right on the ocean. Mr. H. had rods and reels set up for us to fish 
with, so off to the beach we went. The fishing was not so good, but we 
still had fun. After fishing the boy's went swimming, the water was a little 
cold, but they didn't care they were having fun. At one point the boy's lips 
where so blue, it looked like they had just eaten a blue ice pop. We went 
back to the club for lunch (Mr. H. provided) 
We had hot dogs and hamburgers, or I think that's what they were. It was 
hard to tell, because our cook, Mr. E. set them on fire, but that was OK. 
When we got back to camp, Mr. S. took the boy's on a hike around the 
lake (about a mile hike around it) Then the boy's played football. Sunday 
morning we packed up and came home.  
The weekend was great, but there were a lot of ticks. I would give it a 10 , 
and like to do it again. 
  
Mr. S. 


